
 

 

March 6, 2014 
 
Senator Hannah-Beth Jackson 
Sent by Fax: 916-651-4919 
 
SUBJECT:  SENATE BILL 1014 (JACKSON) - SUPPORT 
 
Dear Senator Jackson: 
 
CRRA supports SB 1014 which would require the producers of 
pharmaceuticals, as defined, to create, finance, and manage a system for 
California residents to safely and conveniently dispose of expired and 
unwanted pharmaceutical products.  Currently the lack of safe and 
convenient disposal options relegates consumers to less-than-desirable 
options including home storage, and disposal through waste water and 
solid waste collection systems that are not suitable end-of-life options for 
these products.  While local municipal governments have attempted to 
tackle this issue, this approach fails to realize the efficacy that would come 
from a statewide program.   
 
SB 1014 is the right solution to this pressing problem because it creates a 
statewide, fully funded system that allows consumers to properly and 
conveniently dispose of their unwanted pharmaceuticals.  It would 
significantly reduce the negative impacts unwanted pharmaceutical 
products currently have on the environment and public health, through a 
sustainable funding mechanism. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Tracie Onstad Bills, President 
 

 
John H. Dane, CAE, Executive Director 
 
 
Cc: Assembly Speaker Perez (fax 916- 319-2146) 

Senator Kevin de Leon (fax: 916-651-4922) 
Senator Jerry Hill (fax: 916-651-4913) 

 

SPONSORS 

AMBASSADOR 

Sunset Waste Systems 

 

PRESIDENT’S CIRCLE 

City of San José 

 

GOLD 

Burrtec Waste           
Industries 

California Product 
Stewardship Council 

Mojave Desert & 
Mountain Recycling 

Authority 

StopWaste 

USAgain 

 
 

The views expressed in this 
letter do not necessarily 
represent those of the  
Sponsors listed above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://senate.ca.gov/sd11
http://senate.ca.gov/sd27


 

 

 
 
 

CRRA is California’s state-wide recycling association. It is the oldest and one of the largest non-
profit recycling organizations in the United States. A 501(c)(3) organization, CRRA is dedicated to 
achieving environmental sustainability in and beyond California through Zero Waste strategies 
including product stewardship, waste prevention, reuse, recycling and composting. CRRA 
advances local, regional and state-wide waste reduction efforts which result in critical 
environmental and climate protection outcomes. Our members represent all aspects of 
California’s reduce-reuse-recycle-compost economy. They work for cities and counties, as well 
as hauling companies, material processors, non-profit organizations, state agencies, and in allied 
professions. 


